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May 5, 2023

Mrs. Amy Stewart
Warren County School District
6820 Market Street
Russell, PA 16345

RE: Special Education Services Rate

Dear Mrs. Stewart:

Please know that we value our relationship with the School District and look forward to
continuing to serve the School District throughout the 2023-2024 school year. We appreciate the
public services that you, the Board of School Directors, and all employees of the School District
provide, and, as such, we have traditionally charged the School District a deeply discounted rate
for legal services. We are pleased to be able to continue to offer the School District deeply
discounted rates for the 2023-2024 school year. Starting on July 1, 2023, our rate for special
education services will be increased by 2% to $220 an hour.

This reflects a $5.00 increase in our hourly fee, and represents a significant discount from
our standard private sector rates. Thank you for allowing us to continue to serve our community
with you.

Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you very

much!
Very truly yours,
KNOX McLAUGHLIN GORNALL &
SENNETT, P.C. .
e £
Jennifer E. Gornall
JEG/smt
# 2429494 v1

cc: Dr. Patricia Mead, Director of Pupil Services



